
If you have any questions concerning this invoice, contact Michael Edie, 530 709 8061, info@canuckpower.com 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR BUSINESS! 

 

 CANUCK POWER INC. 
1720 Magnolia Dr 
Yuba Cit 
CA 95991  
530 709 8061 
contracts@canuckpower.com 

Registration Exemption 

 

 

DATE: June 12 2025 

 

 

City of Columbus 
Purchasing Office 
Attn: Nancy Ison,  CPPB 
Senior Procurement Specialist  

Subject: Foreign Corporation Exemption from Registration – Supply-Only Contract 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to confirm that Canuck Power Inc, a corporation organized under the laws of Ontario, Louisiana, 
Washington, and Nevada, is a foreign corporation as defined under Ohio Revised Code (ORC) 1703.01(B). 

Canuck Power Inc does not maintain any physical presence, offices, employees, or company-owned vehicles in the 
State of Ohio. All business transactions are conducted solely via interstate commerce, and all deliveries are 
performed by independent third-party carriers from outside the State of Ohio directly to the contract-specified 
locations. 

Under ORC 1703.02, corporations engaged solely in interstate commerce are not subject to the registration 
requirements of ORC Sections 1703.01 to 1703.31. Accordingly, we believe our company qualifies for exemption 
from registration with the Ohio Secretary of State at this time. 

However, if awarded a contract that requires us to perform services beyond the scope of supply-only interstate 
commerce, we will comply with all applicable state registration requirements at that time. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you require additional 
information or documentation. 

Sincerely, 
 
Michael Edie 
President 
Canuck Power Inc 
530 709 8061 
contracts@canuckpower.com  

abu.edie@icloud.com
Draft


